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EASO participated in a Webinar on ‘Agencies for
a safer and securer Europe’

On 26 February the European Police College (CEPOL) organised a Webinar. All EU
agencies related to the fields Security, Justice and Migration, including EASO,
made a presentation and provided information about the mission, the structure,
the contribution and the role of the agency for a safer and securer Europe
through available tools, as well as with the development of balanced and
comprehensive EU Policies in the area of internal security and migration.

The Webinar was split in two parts, EASO participated in the afternoon session.
See our presentation by clicking http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vu9XdMwZHgI
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